
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
UNDERSTANDING THE DOL’S NEW OVERTIME 
RULE AND THE INCREASED SALARY 
THRESHOLDS FOR FLSA EXEMPT EMPLOYEES

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On April 23, 2024, the U.S. Department of 
Labor (DOL) unveiled a new final rule that 
will significantly raise the minimum salary 
threshold to qualify for certain overtime 
exemptions under the Fair Labor Standards 
Act (FLSA), changing which employees will be 
entitled to overtime pay and affecting employer 
compensation structures. Join this timely 
webinar for an overview of the final rule as well 
as key compliance considerations for employers 
that may now be faced with new overtime pay 
obligations.

SPEAKERS 
Keith E. Kopplin (Milwaukee)
Charles E. McDonald, III (Greenville)
Anna K. Potter, Moderator

DATE
Monday, April 29, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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